
January 3, 2019

Jeremy Arnold, P.E.
Waldrop Engineering, P.A.
28100 Bonita Grande Dr, Suite 305
Bonita Springs, FL 34135

Re:  Ave Maria Unit 9, Del Webb at Ave Maria Parcels 101, 103, 104 & 105, PL-AR-8941
EO #17-235 - #18-361, Hurricane Irma

Dear Mr. Arnold:

The declaration of a state of emergency by the Governor tolls the period remaining to exercise the 
rights under a permit or other authorization for the duration of the emergency declaration.  Further, 
the emergency declaration extends the period remaining to exercise the rights under a permit or other 
authorization for 6 months in addition to the tolled period

Pursuant to Section 252.363(1)(a) FS, we hereby acknowledge your notification and intent to utilize 
the Executive Order which includes an extension of your permit for 6 months, together with the 
current tolling period. 

Based on our review of the original petition approved for the project, the content of the extension 
request letter and the provisions of the Land Development Code, be advised that PL-AR-9168 is hereby 
extended for a period of 6 ( six ) months, together with the tolled period of 518 days, with a revised 
expiration date of August 26, 2020.

The extension of PL-AR-9168 is subject to the following stipulations:

The required subdivision improvements must receive final acceptance prior to the extended
expiration period, or an additional extension must be requested and approved. 

Any Performance Security shall remain in full force and effect.

If you have any questions regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Very truly yours,

Growth Management Department

Growth Management Department
2800 N. Horseshoe Dr
Naples, FL 34104
239-252-2400        
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Reviewed and Approved For:

Permit Issuance
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